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Joint press release  

LETTER FROM THE MINISTRY OF INFRASTRUCTURE AND 

TRANSPORT 
 

Rome, 20 December 2018 – Autostrade per l’Italia SpA has today received a letter from the 

grantor, the Ministry of Infrastructure and Transport, relating to the earlier exchange of 

correspondence during the second half of August 2018 following the collapse of a section of 

the Polcevera road bridge. 

Specifically, the Ministry has given Autostrade per l’Italia a period of 120 days to provide 

further explanations and information regarding the bridge in question, and in relation to the 

suitability and adequacy of the control and monitoring systems used, the state of the 

infrastructure operated under concession, including with reference to the applicable technical 

standards, and the precautionary measures adopted in relation to the work being carried out 

on the bridge.  

The Ministry has also asked Autostrade per l’Italia to provide its assessment of the potential 

causes of the collapse referred to in the letter.    

 

 

 

 

  


